
 
Accommodation Deposit Refunds 

 

At the end of your tenancy, inspections will be completed on your 
accommodation with the University of Hull.  

Any charges will be applied to your account and allocated against the deposit 
along with any outstanding accommodation charges. 

If your deposit is in credit, you will receive an email requesting you to login 
to MyHull portal and provide your bank account details. 

Bank details received before 12pm on a Tuesday will be paid on the Thursday of 
the same week.  After this time, payments will be made the following Thursday 
directly into your bank account. If you do not hold a UK bank account, please 
email studentfinance@hull.ac.uk for further details.  Please ensure you include 
your student number in all communication. 

Any queries regarding any charges applied to your account should be directed 
to rooms@hull.ac.uk in the first instance. 

Queries in relation to the bank account can be directed to the Student Fees & 
Financial Support Team  studentfinance@hull.ac.uk or by calling 01482 
462222. 

 


